
  

       16 Cumberland Road 

          Congleton 

         CW12 4PH 

                             January 4th 2022 

 

Dear Councillors 

I am writing on behalf of the Parish of Congleton to thank you for the grant for the clock 

service and replacing the flag pole at St. Peter’s Church.  We are extremely grateful for your 

support.  

As I am sure you are aware the upkeep of a grade 1 listed building is a significant cost to 

parishioners and grants play a vital role in helping us look after the building.  

We look forward to playing our part in the both the town’s celebration of the 750th 

anniversary of its charter and also in celebrating the Queen’s Platinum Jubilee.  

 

Yours sincerely  

Pauline Drew 

On behalf of St. Peters in the Parish of Congleton 

 

 

 

 


